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THE LAW REFORM COMMISSION OF HONG KONG

Our Ref. :LRC/TOP/43 9 November 2004
Tel. No. : 2528 0131

Mrs Percy MA

Clerk to LegCo Panel on Administration
of Justice and Legal Services

Legislative Council Building

8 Jackson Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Mrs MA,
Conditional Fees

Thank you for your letter of 4 November 2004, enquiring about
the progress of the Law Reform Commission’s project on conditional fees.

The Law Reform Commission’s Conditional Fees Sub-committee,
chaired by Professor Edward K Y Chen, has completed its initial deliberations
and the draft consultation paper is now being amended to reflect the
comments of Sub-committee members. The draft consultation paper will
then be considered by the Commission itself before publication. At this stage,
it is hoped that the consultation paper can be published in the first half of
2005.

Yours sincerely

(Stuart M | Stoker)
Secretary
Law Reform Commission
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